
Volvic Lamp
Different pieces were cut out of 
Volvic’s typical square water bottles 
using a soldering iron.  The process 
of making curves and waves on a sur-
face reminded Keimeyer of painting. She 
challenged herself by deciding not to 
use glue or wire for this project. The 

individual pieces are mounted into each 
other. The idea was to create a lamp 
whose filigree structure reminds the 
viewer of a chandelier. The outward-
jutting bottlenecks with remnants of 
the blue caps symbolize candles.  

Johanna 
			   Keimeyer

Johanna Keimeyer designs lamps made 
from recycled materials, bridging the 
gap between ecology and economy. From 
found objects which she collects all 
across Europe, she creates unique ob-
jects through an exhaustive work pro-
cess. Her motto is that diversity, 
trial and error, and play (with materi-
als, colors, shapes, structures, light 
and shadow) are all part of the cre-
ative route. Keimeyer’s lamp creations 
bring a “green” piece of Berlin design 
into the fold.

La Rouge Pétillante
La Rouge Pétillante is made using the 
same technique as the Volvic Lamp, and 
uses red water bottles from the French 
company Badoit.  

» Treat garbage like gold «
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